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 Yearly, we consider membership in a number of organizations.  One 
such organization is Ed Red.  Fed Ed is a local organization that was created 
to lobby at the state level for our suburban schools.  They have quite a 
following in Lake, Cook, and DuPage counties.  You can check out their 
website at www.ed-red.org.  Cost for this would be $1620 per year. 

 Erika Lindley spoke at the last BOE meeting and two of our members 
have attended an Ed Red meeting.  The BOE may wish to have discussion and 
determine whether or not they wish to join this organization and if so, place 
it on the next consent agenda.   

 

  


